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Comments: Dear Sirs/Ma‘ams,

I am writing in opposition to the proposed Sandia Peak Area Mountain Coaster #56985. First and foremost, my
opposition stems from the fact that the Pueblo of Sandia has not been involved in the process or even consulted.
Secondly, as forest stewards, shouldn't you respect environmental impact studies - meaning that they should be
conducted and the recommended outcomes be abided by? Thirdly, what's wrong with leaving the beautiful
Sandias how they stand? If they're good enough for tourists to visit from every corner of the world, why should
they be destroyed by the makings of an amusement park. And finally, is there really funding to pay for this?
Please be responsive to the overwhelming opposition to this ludicrous projectt. Thank you for your consideration



